
 

                  
                                                                                                    
RECEPTION  CLASS  NEWSLETTER-Monday 22nd July 2024 
The Shining Stars will be exploring the composition of the whole number 10. 
They will also be writing thank you cards for the police and fire fighter visitors 
who came to school last week. On Monday morning, the children will be watching 
the Year 6 Leavers Pantomime and on Tuesday it is our Tropical Butterfly House 
trip. On Thursday afternoon the Nursery and Reception class children will be 
having a seaside afternoon with ice cream cones, sand, paddling pools, a 
barefoot trail and traditional games! 
Plastic bag for bringing learning home 
Please send your child to school with a named bag, so that we can 
send learning and other belongings home. Thank you. 
Tuesday-Tropical Butterfly House trip at Anston 
Please bring your child to school as usual and then if you are coming 
on the trip, please wait for us on Westwood New Road by the top 
playground gate, ready to get on the coach with us. Please check 
whether you ordered a school packed lunch or not. Thank you.  
Thursday afternoon-Seaside afternoon 
Your child can come to school wearing shorts and a t shirt on 
Thursday. Please send a towel in a named bag too. Thank you. 
Water bottles, sun hats and sun cream 
Please send your child with a fresh water bottle each day and a sun 
hat. Sun cream (labelled with your child’s name) can be sent into 
school and will be kept in a box by the book bags, where your child 
will be able to apply it. You may also want to apply your child’s sun 
cream before he/she arrives at school. Thank you. 
The Early Years team just want to thank you all for being so supportive 
across the year! We hope that you have a fantastic summer holiday!    
Mrs Hartley (Reception Class Teacher and EYFS Co-ordinator) 


